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Friday 6th March 2020 

Dear Families, 

We are kindly asking you, any family members or friends to sponsor the children for this 

year’s Sport Relief Coopersale Sports Bingo which will be held on Friday 13th March 

2020. 

They will be taking part in a fun, enjoyable and invigorating activity where there will be a 

sports activity taking place across the school and children will need to take part for at least 

10 minutes to complete their bingo sheet. The day is all about promoting a healthy lifestyle 

as well as generously raising money for an extremely good cause! We would encourage your 

children to come to school dressed in their sports clothes that they already have at home or 

completely in red if they wish! In the afternoon the children will be taking part in a brisk walk 

in our local forest, consent for this is covered under the ‘local visit permission’ we keep on 

file.  Please make sure your child brings in a spare pair of socks and additional suitable 

footwear (clearly labelled), this could be walking boots, wellies or anything you don’t mind 

getting muddy. 

What is SportsRelief all about? 

Sport Relief is a two yearly charity event from Comic Relief which brings together the world of 

sport and entertainment to raise money for vulnerable people in both the UK and in 

developing countries. For more information go to: http://www.sportrelief.com/ 

 

What happens to the sponsor money? 

Your substantial contributions to our Sport Relief day will make a massive difference to those 

who need support most. Fifty percent is used to make a difference in the UK and the other 

fifty percent goes towards changing people’s lives in developing countries. 

We appreciate any contributions you make. In your child’s bag, you will find the sponsorship 

form and this needs to be handed into your class teacher, with the money in a sealed 

envelope with your class and name written on the front by Friday 20th March 2020. 

 

Thank you for all your support! 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Atwal 

(Deputy Headteacher & Curriculum Lead) 

 

 

 
Headteacher 

Mr. Dale Bateman 

http://www.sportrelief.com/

